[image: image1.png]KON

¢ NEW HAMPSHIRE ¢





Town of Kingston, N. H.
Office of the Board of Selectmen
PO Box 716, 163 MAIN STREET

KINGSTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE  03848-0716


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
To be Held on July 11, 2016

The Kingston Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday July 11, 2016 at 7:00 pm, in the Selectmen’s Office of the Kingston Town Hall, at 163 Main Street, Kingston, NH.  The Hearing is for the purpose of discussing a proposal to fund the North Road Culvert Replacement project’s engineering costs of $32,000.00 from the Infrastructure Improvement income account.  The engineering is part of a FEMA sponsored Hazard Mitigation project.  The funds in the account are available for projects improving the town’s infrastructure, upon approval of the Board of Selectmen, following a Public Hearing.
Residents are encouraged to attend the hearing and to offer comment relative to the proposed project.
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